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Summary:

Catalano di Melilli, Italy's permanent representative to NATO, writes to Foreign minister
Aldo Moro about the existing confusion in the realm of international relations. He
expresses concern over the process of European integration, and underlines the
importance of maintaining good relations to the United States.

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from MacArthur Foundation

Original Language:

Italian

Contents:

Original Scan

digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org


Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan



Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan



Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan



Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan



Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan



Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan


